
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: May 15, 2001 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:30 PM 

 
Dave motioned, Sally seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30 PM 
 
Minutes of previus meeting read and accepted as written. 
 
Reviewed check submitted previous meeting 
 
Pope 40 Williams Road paid for tight tank review and final inspection. 
 
Woodis - 13 Leno Road Septic permit - Require a deed restriction (Two bedroom restriction 
required) Plan review requesting variance well 55 to 60 feet from leach field code is 100 ft.   
 
Variance to 310 CMR 15.211 (1) The proposed SAS does not meet the required setback from a 
well 100 ft required 55 to 60 feet provided (Woodis well).  Variance granted. 
 
Cliff & Carolin Schemerhorn (75 Scantic Drive East Long Meadow) 46 Lake Shore Drive Holland 
- Requesting well permit.  They were told Title 5 requires new well to be 50' from neighboring 
septic leach fields.  Told to hire someone to do analysis before permit can be granted. 
 
Jim & Dianne Tufts - 41 Shore Drive - Permit to build Septic on lot they own on other side of the 
road. 
 
Warren Kenniston - 27 Candlewood Drive Questions about lot next door 
 
Gary Wolfer builder came in with questions about - Kimball Road lot. He was told to hire an 
engineer and get plan drawn and then come back 
 
Rodney Lobik - Lobik excavating - Took Test & Passed Installers test 
 
4 - A 1.6.1 LOT-9  Needs plan revision  
4 - A 1.6.2 LOT-10 Needs plan revision 
 
Dave motioned, Sally seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:30PM 
 


